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Dear Dr. De Baets,

We thank you for your second revision and comments on our manuscript. We are glad, that only minor adjustments needed to be made. We are confident that the updated version is now suitable for publication in PeerJ.

In the following we comment on your remarks.






Michael Haas

On behalf of all authors.



Editors’ comments are italic, our answers are in bold print.

Thank you for integrating our suggestions. Your paper is as good as accepted, i just found some minor points i would still like your to address before publication. The main point would be to make the analyses with implied weights in some form available as supplementary material. As you did them and discuss them in the text, i would be appropriate to make them available for scientific reproducibility. I only took this opportunity to make some additional suggestions pertaining to language/formatting/structure in the annotated pdf.

All analyses are now included in the supplementary information (S2), which includes the resulting final tree per analysis plus the final tree with mapped synapomorphies, as well as a textfile providing information on analysis setup and further information on the retrieved trees. 

We followed all of your remarks in the annotated manuscript except for the reformulation in line 458 of “The new technology analysis in TNT…”. As TNT allows both, traditional and new technology analyses it is important to highlight which approach has been used. 
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